The Garrard County Board of Education met on Monday, December 14, 2020 at 5:00 p.m., in the Garrard Educational Center for a Virtual Working Board Meeting.

Mr. Larry Woods present, Mr. Jerry Browning present, Mr. Kenneth Hurt present, Dr. Connie Lamb present and Mr. Michael McQueary absent.

Others Present Were: Kevin Stull Chris Lang

Mr. Larry Woods, Chairman, called the meeting to order at 5:00 p.m.

ORDER AUTHORIZE APPROVAL – ADOPTION OF AGENDA NO.93

Mr. Jerry Browning moved, seconded by Mr. Kenneth Hurt, to adopt the agenda. All members present voted aye, 4-0.

Mr. Kevin Cheek with Sherman Carter Barnhart Architects gave a Construction Update on the three projects: Garrard Middle School Exterior Doors; Garrard Middle School Intercom; Camp Dick Robinson Bus Canopy.

Mr. Kevin Stull, Superintendent gave a Family Care Update.

Mr. Michael McQueary joined the meeting at this time.

Recommendation and Discussion of Proposed 2021-2022 School Calendar.

Reviewed items of December 17, 2020 Regular Board Agenda

ORDER AUTHORIZE ADJOURNMENT UNTIL THE NEXT SCHEDULED MEETING DATE NO.94

At 5:55 p.m., Mr. Michael McQueary moved, seconded by Mr. Jerry Browning to adjourn. All members present voted aye, 5-0.